
2nd Grade

Email: ksummerfield@sd288.org

The Week of November 4th, 2024

Upcoming Dates A Note To You

This Week’s Agenda

Practice At Home

Hello Families,
As the weather gets colder, please make sure your 
child is coming to school with warm clothing and 
thick jackets.
Take note of the upcoming picture retake day. If you 
would like school pictures retaken, return your 
picture packet and email Miss Brenda Lohman at 
blohman@sd288.org to let her know. Retakes will be 
on Thursday, November 7th.
Mrs. Summerfield

Reminder: Library Books are due every 
Monday

10/31-11/4 ~ Turn in October Reading Log
11/7 ~ Picture Retakes
11/10 ~ Scholastic Orders are Due
11/8 ~ No School ~ Professional 
Development Day
11/25-11/29 ~ Thanksgiving Break

 UFLI at home practice will guide you through the spelling pattern we are learning in class. 
 Read 20 minutes each night and document it on your new November reading log that were sent 

home today. These are due at the end of the month.
If you need another reading log, please send me an email and I will make another for you.

 Math Practice sheets will reflect what we have been learning in class so that you can do a little 
more at home.

 Practice breaking words apart into syllables to read them piece-by-piece.

Spelling: Dipthongs (oy, oi, ow, ou) 
OY and OW are used to spell their sounds at the end of words. OW 
can be followed by ‘l’, ‘n’, or ‘er’.
OI and OU are used to spell their sounds in the beginning or middle 
of words.
Reading: We will continue learning about what a paleontologist does 
by reading stories about famous paleontologists and their historical 
discoveries. We will practice answering multiple choice questions to 
check our reading comprehension.
Math: We will continue to investigate the efficiency of skip counting, 
and how it can be used to add or subtract.
Science: We will continue to learn about how seeds are dispersed, 
and how that affects what plants grow in certain habitats.


